
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 
The Planning Commission meeting of October 6, 2003, has been 
cancelled.  The next Planning Commission meeting will be on Monday, 
October 20, 2003.  
 
 
 
 
_______________________  _________________________  
Hollis Jackson    David Wahba 
Planning Secretary   Planning Director 


